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For Immediate Release –August 2010 
  

MVCTC Welcomes Students for 2010-2011 School Year 
 

Clayton, Ohio -- The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) began 
their 39th year of classes on Wednesday, August 18, 2010.  MVCTC 
Superintendent Dr. John Boggess, staff, and Student Ambassadors greeted 
close to 1,900 junior and senior students enrolled for the 2010-2011 school year.  
 
MVCTC is preparing our region’s 21st century workforce.  For high school 
students from 27 partner school districts and adult learners from five counties, 
MVCTC is the place to be. 
 
This year MVCTC is excited to continue the tradition of ensuring students are 
college  and career ready, by offering early college connections with Clark State 
Community College, Miami University Middletown, The Ohio State University 
Agricultural Technical Institute, Sinclair Community College, and Wright State 
University.  MVCTC students now have even more options to earn college credit 
while still in high school, making a college degree even more affordable and 
attainable.  
 
  Visit MVCTC.com to learn more. 
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